
 
 

SCHOOL SISTERS OF NOTRE DAME 
NORTHEASTERN PROVINCE 

345 Belden Hill Road 
Wilton, Connecticut  06897   203 762 3318 

April 16, 1992 
 
 
 
 
 

Sister Mary Beth Reissen, SSND 
641 East 13th Street – Apt. 5D 
New York, NY 10009 
 
Dear Mary Beth, 
 
It is my understanding that you have expressed your  willingness to serve as the contact 
sister for NGO status from the North American Major Area. 
 
During a conference call held on April 10, 1992, the North American provincials affirmed this 
and asked me to  convey their gratitude to you for helping us to prepare for the General 
Chapter in this way. 
 
I have enclosed a copy of the materials received by each council delineating the task of the 
contact.  You can see that you will be contacted directly.  I faxed your  name to Rome today 
so we are a little behind schedule. 
 
Blessings on this work!  Feel free to be in touch with me as Executive Secretary of NAMA if I 
can be of any assistance. 
 
         Lovingly, 
         Barbara (signature) 
          Barbara Valuckas 
 


